Celebrating the Print – If you sold a print and print pickup

As indicated in my June 4 email below, we will be taking down the club print show on June 30th. Please reread this email for details. Key takeaways are:

Sales are between you, the photographer, and the buyer.

Donate 15% commission directly to GPAC. See notes below on how to donate.

Let me know if you make a sale (do not need details).

You may retrieve your prints in one of 3 ways:

You may come to Uptown Theater on June 30 between 11:00 and 11:30am to pickup your prints.

You may pick up prints at the regular DCC meetings on July 12 and 26.

You may make arrangements to come by my house, which is near White Rock Lake, anytime after June 30 to pickup your print.

Thank all of you for making this show a success. Without your wonderful prints, we would not have had a show.

Frank

How to donate commission to GPAC

The 15% commission will be paid as a donation to GPAC.

The easiest way would be to pay by credit card. Go to the link shown below (for the GPAC membership page) and click the "Donate" button in the upper right corner of the page. You may "Pay with PayPal," or right below that "Pay with Credit or Debit Card"

https://www.artsqp.org/about-gpac.html

You may also send in a check to Grand Prairie Arts Council, P.O. Box 531613, Grand Prairie, Texas 75053. Checks may be made out to GPAC, or Grand Prairie Arts Council.

If possible, please indicate that the donation is for the *DCC photo show commission* to help GPAC track income.

On 6/4/2022 4:03 PM, Frank Richards wrote:

The show has been hung, the doors are open and the reception is scheduled for Saturday evening. So what is next?

The reception will be the first time that a significant number of patrons will be looking at your images. This is when most interested buyers will be deciding if they want to purchase any of the prints. It is important that you understand how patrons may purchase a print and take possession of it.

All sales are strictly between the artist and patron. The Grand Prairie Arts Council, Uptown Theater and Dallas Camera Club will not be involved in any way regarding these transactions except to provide artist contact information if requested. Your contact information is also on the artist's card beside the photograph at the show.

It will be your responsibility to deliver the photograph to the buyer. No images can be removed from the exhibit until take down on June 30. This includes images sold during the exhibition.

If you believe you have a committed buyer, please send me an email to that effect. Details of the sale are not needed.

The show will be taken down and removed from the theater on Thursday, June 30. The photographs will be taken to my house for storage. Photographs may be picked up at the regular DCC meetings on July 12 and July 26. If you want to pickup your photographs earlier, you have two options. You may come to the Uptown Theater on June 30 and pick them up from a DCC member on site. I will send an email earlier that week letting you know the time that photographs may be picked up. Or, you may make arrangement to come by my house and pick them up.

If you have sold any of your photographs, please let me know by email when the sale has been completed. You will then need to send the 15% commission to the GPAC. We will provide necessary information prior to June 30.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Frank